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Robert McDougal, '29, Robert Klein, and Sheriff Joseph D.

Lohman, at the Conference on Insanity and the Law.

Participants in the Round Table Session of the Conference
on Insanity and the Law. Left to right: Professor Frank
Remington, Dr. Manfred Guttmacher, Professor Herbert

Wechsler, Professor Henry Weihojen, Professor George
Dession, Dr. Franz Alexander, Mr. Abe Fortas.

Insanity and the Law Conference
Prominent lawyers, professors, public administrators, and
psychiatrists from many parts of the country took part
in The Law School conference, "Insanity and the Law."
The conference, one of the regular Conference Series

(The Law School Record,Winter issue), was held Febru­
ary 28. Some of the men who participated were: Dr.
Addison Duval, assistant superintendent, St. Elizabeth

Hospital, Washington; Herbert Wechsler, professor of

law, Columbia University School of Law; Joseph D.

Lohman, sheriff of Cook County and former Law School

faculty member; Dr. Franz Alexander, Director, Institute
for Psychoanalysis; Dr. Manfred S. Guttmacher, Chief
Medical Officer, Supreme Bench of Baltimore; Abe Fortas,

Professor Frank Remington, Dr. Addison Duval, and Pro­

fessor Harry Kaloen continue their discussion following the
Dinner Session of the Conference on Insanity and the Law.

At the Conference on Insanity and the Law, Elmer Gertz,
Professor Wilber Katz, who presided at the panel discussion,
and Dr. Franz Alexander, Director of the Institute for Psy­
choanalysis.

Arnold, Fortas & Porter, Washington; and George Des�

sion, professor of law, Yale Law School.

Law Review Reunion

The Fifth Annual Reunion Banquet of the University
of Chicago Law Review took place at the Quadrangle
Club on May 18. The Honorable Arthur Larsen, Under­

secretary of Labor, was the featured speaker of the eve­

ning. Roger Cramton, one of the retiring Managing
Editors of the Review, presided. A brief summary of the
work of the Review during 1954-55 was presented by
Norman Abrams, retiring Editor-in-Chief. Professors
Brainerd Currie and Karl Llewellyn presented, in verse,

two highly unusual casenotes.
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